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Johnson, Valencia <NHTSA>

From: Quandt, Jeff <NHTSA>

Sent:  Tuesday, February 20, 2007 1:50 PM

To: ‘keith.schultiz@gm.com'

Cc: Bowker, Kyle <NHTSA>; Johnson, Valencia <NHTSA>
Subject: RE: PE07-006 / NO70035 '

Keith,

Your request for an extension of the due date for responding to the information request letter for PEQ7-006 is
granted. The new due date is April 20, 2007.

Regards,

Jeff Quandt ,
Vehicle Control Division
Office of Defects Investigation
Phone: (202)366.5207

Fax: (202)366.1767
jeff.quandt@dot.gov

From: keith.schultz@gm.com [mailto:keith.schuliz@gm.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2007 1:46 PM

To: Quandt, Jeff <NHTSA>

Subject: PEO7-006 / NO70035

Jeff,

This message is a follow-up to our telephone conversation today regarding the due date for the subject
Information Request (IR) investigation.

The original due date for this investigation was March 30, 2007. GM is requesting a due date extension because
of workload requirements for this IR. Per our conversation, we agreed the new due date will be Friday, April 20,

2007.
Please respond back to me with your concurrence or if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Keith S. Schultz

GM Product Investigations
Office: 586.575.5160

Mobile: 586 .839.2687

Fax: 586.492.1502
keith.schultz@gm.com

2/20/2007




